
 

                         

 

 
Email: perryhallprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk 
Web: www.perryhall.co.uk 
 
 
Executive Headteacher 

Miss R Kohli 
  

Chief Executive Officer 

Mrs A Cheema (OBE)  

 
Perry Hall Primary School 

Colman Avenue 
Wednesfield 
Wolverhampton 
WV11 3RT 
 
Tel: 01902 558538 
Fax: 01902 558543 

 
 
 
  
 
 

 

12th May 2021 

 
Dear parents/carers 
 
After School Club Provision- Changes to Friday After School Club. 
 
We are so pleased that we have been one of the few schools who have been able to maintain our 
before and after school club provision, throughout the pandemic, to support our families that require 
this wrap around care. We thank the families who use this service for the support that you showed us 
when we had to adjust our hours during lockdown. 
 
We wanted to inform you that, moving forward, starting this month, you will be receiving a monthly 
‘Kids Club’ newsletter to keep you up-to-date with and to celebrate with us any news and updates 
regarding breakfast and after school club. We hope that you will find this informative.    
 
Additionally, having been monitoring the uptake of both breakfast and after school club since 
September, we wanted to inform you that due to a lack of demand on a Friday afternoon, we will be 
reducing our Friday after school club hours to 4.30pm from after May half term (the first Friday 
being 4th June).  
 
If there are any queries, then please do not hesitate to ask.      



 
Yours sincerely 
 

Mrs C Gibbins 
Acting Head of School. 
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